STATE OF WASHINGTON
WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 « Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

January 8, 2009

Charter Communications, Inc.

Attn: Legal Department — Telephone
12405 Powerscourt Drive

St. Louis, Missouri 63131

RE: Request for Approval of Fully Negotiated Interconnection Agreement
between Charter Fiberlink WA — CCVII, LLC and Inland Telephone
Company, Docket UT-083057

To Whom It May Concern:

On November 3, 2008, Charter Fiberlink WA — CCVII, LLC (Charter) and Inland
Telephone Company (Inland) filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation
Commission (commission) a request for approval of an interconnection agreement. The
agreement is a delegated item scheduled for approval by February 1, 2009.

WAC 480-07-640 requires interconnection agreements be submitted for approval within
30 days after the agreement is signed. The filing is 31 days late. The commission reserves
the right to investigate, and if appropriate, commence a separate proceeding to complain,
enforce, and penalize Charter for failure to meet the filing requirements. A similar letter
has been sent to Inland.

For further information, or if you have any questions, please contact Rick Applegate by
e-mail rapplega@utc.wa.gov or (360) 664-1310.

Sincerely,

%yw%__

DAVID W. DANNER
Executive Director and Secretary

cc: Charter Communications, Inc. Corporate Telephone — Carrier Relations
Charles A. Hudak, Esq., Friend Hudak & Harris, LLP
Charles V. Gerkin, Jr., Friend Hudak & Harris, LLP



